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Agenda Item No. 12(g) 
 

THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
COUNCIL: 24TH APRIL, 2023 
 
REFERENCE FROM CABINET: 13TH APRIL, 2023  
 
 
“C285  VALE PUBLIC SERVICES BOARD DRAFT WELL-BEING PLAN 
2023-28 (EL/PR) (SCRUTINY – CORPORATE PERFORMANCE AND 
RESOURCES) – 
 
The Leader presented the report, the purpose of which was to enable Cabinet to 
consider the draft Well-being Plan 2023-28 post consultation. 
 
The Leader said that the Plan had undergone consultation as well as to Corporate 
Performance and Resources Scrutiny Committee during the consultation period.  
 
Councillor Williams added that there had been recognition that the Plan needed to 
be more outcome-focussed and that there had been recognition that there were 
funding allocations that went along with the Plan which would require partnership 
working to move forward.  
 
The Leader said that there was a collection of shared well-being goals which helped 
partners to work collaboratively with organisations such as the Health Board, Town 
Councils and the Police, etc. 
 
This was a matter for Executive decision. 
 
Cabinet, having considered the report and all the issues and implications contained 
therein  
 
RESOLVED –  
 
(1) T H A T the updated draft Well-being Plan (Appendix A), the consultation 
feedback report (Appendix B) and the Equality Impact Assessment (Appendix C) be 
endorsed. 
 
(2) T H A T the new Public Services Board Well-being Plan be endorsed, and the 
report and appendices referred to Full Council on 24th April, 2023 for consideration 
and approval. 
 
(3) T H A T the use of the urgent decision procedure as set out in Section 
15.14 of the Council’s constitution be approved in order for the Public Services 
Board Well-being Plan to be referred to Full Council on 24th April, 2023 for 
consideration and approval. 
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Reasons for decisions 
 
(1) To enable Cabinet to consider the consultation feedback and the subsequent 
changes to the Plan. 
 
(2) To ensure that the new Well-being Plan could be presented to Council in April 
for consideration and approval.  
 
(3) To allow the new Well-being Plan to be referred to Council on 24th April, 
2023 for consideration and approval.” 
 


